
COTMA CONFERENCE – IATM REPORT 2012 

 
 COTMA remains a member (no 114) of the International Association of Transport Museums 

(IATM) 

 

 John Radcliffe attended the 2010 IATM Conference in Dresden and Nuremberg, in the course of 

which a paper was presented in conjunction with Dave Hinman on the extensions being 

undertaken to the Christchurch City tramway. The paper itself was subsequently updated (albeit 

written before the Christchurch earthquakes, though these were acknowledged in an 

introductory update) and published in the 2011 Yearbook of the IATM (see overleaf). After 

publication, some enquiries were received from IATM members as to the impact of the 

earthquakes on the tramway. 

 

 The 2011 IATM Conference was hosted by the London Transport Museum and the 2012 

Conference by the Dutch Railway Museum, Utrecht, The Netherlands. 

 

 News of Australian and New Zealand tramway museums was submitted to the IATM for New 

letter 34 in 2011 but unfortunately the Newsletter was never completed and published. 

 

 However, the IATM now has a new web address, viz http://www.iatm.museum/ and lists member 

museums with links to their own websites. COTMA is so represented and that in turn has links to 

COTMA constituent museums 
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